
 O P P O R T U N I T I E S  F O R  S E R V I C E  

D U R I N G  T H E  U P C O M I N G  W E E K  

SUNDAY, August 14 

  9:00 Worship 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

          10:15 Adult Bible Class 

 

TUESDAY, August 16 

  9:00 CF Quilters 

 

THURSDAY, August 18 

 Newsletter Deadline 

  

 6:30 Ladies Homestead  

  

 

 

SATURDAY, August 20                           

 5:00 Communion 

 

SUNDAY, August 21 

   9:00 Communion 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

  

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 

CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 

Committed to be and become: 

 Christ-Centered 

         Bible-Based 

                 Family-Focused 

                          Mission-Minded 

In all that we do for the glory of God! 

Matthew 28:18-20 

Church Office:  755-5207 

1700 19th Street 

E-Mail:  ilc@fmctc.com 
Pastor Phil’s Email: peacephillip@gmail.com 

Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 

Office Hours:  9-1:00 (M-F) 

Pastor Phil’s Cell Number: 712-579-2098 
Home Number: 712-766-3178 

Sunday Worship Service:  9:00 am 

Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 

 

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 

August 13-14, 2022 

Pentecost 10 

Welcome  

 

Call to Worship  Psalm 100 

 

Hymn    “Oh, Worship the King”   LBW 548 

 

Confession and Forgiveness      LBW, pg. 56 

 

Hymn of Praise  “In Christ Alone”      

   

Prayer of the Day 

Scripture              Jeremiah 23:23-29, Galatians 4:21-31, Luke 12:49-56 

 

Children’s Message  (Please sign the record of worship by the center aisle) 

Sermon   “Religion or Gift” 

 

Hymn of the Day  “One There Is Above All Others”  LBW 298 

      

The Apostles Creed        LBW, pg. 65 

       

Prayers of the Church 

Offertory Prayer   

 

The Lord’s Prayer 

 

Blessing 

 

Hymn    “Take My Life that I May Be Consecrated”  LBW 406 
      

 



 

            OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen 

Ministers  -  EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

    Saturday, 5:00 p.m.   Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 

Council Person On Duty:       Steve Allen 

 

Greeters/ Ushers:  Connie Behrends   Preston & Shelby Nelson  

Fellowship Coffee:       Craig & Judi Olson 

          

Acolytes:                                                                           Donovan Smith 

         Caden Herbst 

Lector:         Rick Chipman 

 

Projectionist:   Cheryl Nielsen     Teri Johnson 

Sound Technician:        Christopher Chapman 

Videographer:        Darin Haake 

 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE to notify us if someone is ill, having  surgery, requires a 
pastoral visit.  The hospitals do not  call us.  You may leave a message on the answer-
ing machine after hours. 

 

ON OUR PRAYER LIST: Dolly Burgin, John & Hertha Haas, Sherry Lytle, Sandra 
Haney, Deb Stendrup, Doris Towne, Connie Schwieso, Judi Pedersen,  Jeanette Kroger, 
Harry Priest, Connie Benson, Sandra Farr (mother of Cora Chapman), Catherine Glenn 
(mother of Sharon Kroger), Bill Broveak (son-in-law of Ed & Shelia Mills and brother in 
law of Gaige & Sherry Lytle),  Lloyd Williams, (step-father of Randi McEvoy).  

 
WOW (Women of the Word) Heartland District Conference will be held at Immanuel 
Saturday, September 17th.  Registration and coffee is  8:30-9:00.   Come celebrate the 
Immanuel-Kidugala relationship.  A lunch will be prepared by our ILC women.  Registra-
tion is $10 and can be sent to or left in the church office.  We would like registrations by 
September 1.  Hope to see you there.  If you have questions, contact Sandy Nelsen.  

Join us for the Umpteenth Hallelujah Golf Open for a fun afternoon on Saturday, 
Sept 24

th
 at 1:00 at the Rosman-Glendale golf course (north of Harlan).  Sign up as 

an individual, group of two, or a group of four on the signup sheet on the bulletin 
board or call Jan Applegate 579-2160 for more information.   It is a best ball and we 
have a lot of fun competing again St. Paul’s Lutheran in Irwin.  

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

SHOES NEEDED!  If you have gently worn, used or new shoes taking up space in 

your closet, those shoes can be re-purposed and shipped to developing nations 

where many cannot find jobs.  Micro-entrepreneurs can be supplied with merchan-

dise to sell in their local market places, creating small self-sustaining businesses.  

Re-purposing the shoes also reduces our carbon footprint, reduces the need for raw 

materials, and consequently helps protect our environment.   If you have any 

type/size of shoes that you are willing to donate, they can be placed in the donation 

box.  What an easy way to help others and protect the environment! 

WELCOME!  We are glad you are here today. Thank you for joining us in worship.  
You are welcome to join us for donuts, coffee and juice in the fellowship hall after 
worship. 

Tanzania Well Update: We hit water already!  Over the weekend of July 31
st
, contri-

butions came in that put us over the initial goal for another well in TZ.  The request 
went out to start looking for the sight with the most need for water in the Kidugala re-
gion.  Pastor Wallace got back to us the next day saying that the regional hospital at 
Ilembula needs water badly and that they could get started!  We have visited this hos-
pital and we pass by it on most trips to Kidugala.  After the testing was complete on 
Saturday they successfully drilled a deep well on Tuesday!  Now the pump, tower and 
pipe may take months to finish, but the well has been drilled to 165 meters and is pro-
ducing good quality and a good quantity of water.  Stay tuned.  Bwana Asifiwe! 
(Praise the Lord)  Thanks again to all who have been led to contribute so far. 

 The Tanzania Team 


